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PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT

SPECIAL ELECTORAL AREA DIRECTORS’ COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES

DATE: March 12, 2015
PLACE: Regional District Office, Dawson Creek, BC
PRESENT:

Directors: Karen Goodings, Electoral Area ‘B’ and Meeting Chair
Brad Sperling, Electoral Area ‘C’
Leonard Hiebert, Director, Electoral Area ‘D’
Dan Rose, Electoral Area ‘E’

Staff: Shannon Anderson, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer
Barb Coburn, Recording Secretary

Call to Order Chair Goodings called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

REPORTS

R-1
re:  Road Bans on 273
Road

Shannon Anderson, Deputy Administrative Officer advised the Directors that Ministry of
Transportation and Infrastructure had been in touch to let the Regional District know that it is
that time of year when road bans will begin.  A 70% road ban will include the 273 Road which
will hinder sewage haulers that deliver to the sewage treatment facility in Charlie Lake.

The options are to either carry on as usual, which will force the haulers to reduce their roads
during the ban period, or for the Regional District to take over maintenance of the road during
the time the road ban is active.

The pros and cons of the repercussions of the road bans were discussed.  It was determined
that the situation be monitored for now.  In the meantime, the Regional District will research
options on upgrading the 273 Road to 100% for future operations.

ADJOURNMENT MOVED by Director Sperling, SECONDED by Director Rose,
That the meeting adjourn.

CARRIED

The meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.

Karen Goodings, Chair Barb Coburn, Recording Secretary


